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November 13, 2020       Press Release  
 
For Immediate Release 
 
Contact: Chris Forsyth, Deputy County Administrator 
 
Subject: County offices closed for unscheduled public access.  County services 

continue on line and by appointment. 
 
Information: 
 
Effective Monday, November 16 until November 30 some Grand Traverse County buildings, 
including the Governmental Center, Public Services Building and Commission on Aging, will be 
closed to unscheduled public access. County provided services will continue to be provided by 
phone, online services, and scheduled appointments.  

 

We encourage you to visit the various County offices and departments on line 
at grandtraverse.org to determine how to receive the service you are looking for. 
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